
 

 

 
 
 
 
Dear Parents: 
 It is time to register for the 2024-2025 school year!  You can access registration forms on-
line at www.northtrenholm.org/weekday or you can get them from the Weekday Office…just ask 
for them when you drop off or pick up your child.  Make sure that you save a spot for next year 
by returning your completed forms (registration form and DSS General Record/Health Form) 
along with the required registration fee plus your child’s birth certificate and SC Immunization 
Form.  Registration for returning students and NT Baptist Church members will begin 
January 17; registration will be open to the public starting February 21.  Spaces are reserved on 
a first come basis; remember that ALL CHILDREN MUST REGISTER, including those currently 
enrolled in our program. 
 While plans for the summer are still being formulated, all students who are registered for 
the 2024-2025 school year will be eligible to attend our summer extended care program.  
However, be aware that spaces for newly registered toddlers are limited and based on availability. 
 Registration fee for all ages will be $175.00 for church members and $200.00 for non-
church members.  The registration fee is non-refundable and must be paid for the registration 
process to be complete.  Monthly tuition is for the hours of 9:00 AM to 12:00 PM during the 
school year.  Extended care hours are 7:30-8:50 and 12:00-6:00. 
Children are placed in classes based on their age on August 31, 2024.  Our fee structure for 
the 2024-2025 is as follows:   
 

 Price 
Registration fee/NT members $175 
Registration fee for all others $200 
Tuition for 2, 3, and 4 year olds $350 
Tuition for Toddlers/5 days a week $370 
Tuition for Toddlers/3 days a week $350 
Tuition for Toddlers/2 days a week $330 
Tuition for Two Year olds/3 days a week $330 
Extended Care Per Hour $9.00  

 
There is a tuition break of $10 for more than one child in a family enrolled full time and $5 for 
more than one child in the family enrolled part time.  Also, if a family has 2 or more children 
using extended care, the rate will be $7 an hour per child.   
 As stated previously, you will need 5 things to complete the registration process for 2024-
2025: 

 Completed Registration Form 
 Completed DSS General Health Form 
 SC Immunization Form (DHEC 4024 – showing your child is current on 

immunizations for his/her age) 
 Birth Certificate 
 Registration fee  

We are grateful for the opportunity to partner with you as we work together to help your child 
grow and become the person that God wants him or her to be. If you have questions about the 
registration process, please call 803.790.5104. 
 
In Christ, 
Pam Cates - Director, NT Weekday  


